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Position sought 

President-Elect 

City and state of residence 

Wilmington, NC 

Professional titles 

• Hospitalist Physician, Goldsboro Pediatrics/UNC Health Wayne, Goldsboro, NC. 

December 2018 to present. Secretary/Treasurer Medical Staff 

• Hospitalist Physician, UNC Children’s Health, Wilmington, NC. November 2015 to 

present 

• Primary Care Pediatrician, MedNorth Community Health Center, Wilmington, 

NC. November 2022 to present 

Medical School and post-graduate education 

• University of Texas Houston McGovern School of Medicine, MD, 1994 

• University of North Carolina Wilmington Business Certificate for Physicians, 2016 

Residency program and fellowship 

University of North Carolina School of Medicine Internship & Residency, Internal 

Medicine and Pediatrics, 1998 

Involvement in AAP and other organizations 

• Council Management Committee, 2019-2023, Chair 2023 

• Council on Communications and Media 2012-2019, Chair 2015-2019 



• Executive Committee, North Carolina Pediatric Society 2009-2017 

• Co-Host, Pediatrics on Call Podcast 2020-present 

• Associate Medical Editor, Caring for Your Baby and Young Child: Birth to Age 5, 

7th and 8th Edition 2015-present 

• University of North Carolina School of Medicine. 2008-present, Adjunct Assistant 

Professor, Pediatrics 

• Campbell University School of Osteopathic Medicine. 2018-present, Adjunct 

Assistant Professor, Pediatrics 

Why voters should choose you 

Above all, pediatricians treasure relationships—with patients, parents, colleagues. We 

now face threats to those bonds: overwork, a mental health crisis, divisive politics. To 

ensure our future, we must protect the relationships that nurture our patients and our 

spirits. Together we must first support each other, then we must engage those who 

share differing experiences, listening to their perspectives with curiosity and humility 

and seeking ground where we can all agree on what seems obvious to us: our top 

priority must be the wellbeing of all children. I am prepared to serve you so we can all 

better serve children. 


